
 

 

 

Agenda Item 3(a) 

July 24/18 EOC Teleconference Meeting 

 

From: Brendan Wycks [mailto:brendan.wycks@cafii.com]  

Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 2:23 PM 

Subject: Congratulations to Rose Beckford on New Position; and CAFII Market Conduct Committee Chair 

Succession 

 

CAFII Board, EOC and Other Committee Members: 

 

Keith Martin and I have been advised by Rose Beckford that she has moved into a new role at 

Scotiabank as Director, Canadian Banking Compliance, overseeing key priorities and providing advice on 

strategic initiatives. 

 

Given this already-in-effect change, Rose will not be able to continue with her current CAFII 

responsibilities as an EOC Member from ScotiaLife Financial and Chair of the Market Conduct 

Committee.  

 

Brad Kuiper will continue to represent Scotialife Financial on the EOC. Rose’s successor or CAFII Director 

Bob Grant will advise of any further CAFII committee representation changes. 

 

Rose asked Keith and me to convey that she has very much enjoyed serving the Association and wishes 

CAFII the very best as it heads into its next chapter. 

 

(It has been a pleasure for Keith and me to work with Rose in her CAFII volunteer leadership capacities 

on the EOC and as Market Conduct Committee Chair; and we wish her great success in her new position 

at Scotiabank.) 

 

If you would like to extend best wishes to Rose, her email address is rose.beckford@scotiabank.com. 

 

Given Rose’s news, we have included “CAFII Market Conduct Committee Chair Succession” as an item on 

the agenda for next Tuesday’s EOC teleconference meeting. 

 

Brendan Wycks, BA, MBA, CAE 

Co-Executive Director 

Canadian Association of Financial Institutions in Insurance 

Brendan.wycks@cafii.com  

T: 647.218.8243 

Alternate T:  647.361.9465 
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